

Saviour Lutheran School Chinese New Year Learning Day

(Circular No.: E082/2023-2024)

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Chinese New Year is an important and joyous festival for the Chinese people. In order to let students experience a festive and traditional Chinese New Year, strengthen the atmosphere of Chinese culture on campus, as well as enhance students' interest in and knowledge of Chinese culture, the Chinese New Year Learning Day will be held on 5th February, 2024 (Monday). School hours will be as usual on that day.

In order to create a festive environment, students may wear festive clothing (traditional Chinese clothing) or school P.E. uniform to school on that day. We ask for your active participation and support of the activity. The school will also be decorated to welcome the festive season.

Yours faithfully,

Rev. Yeong Ling Wui Principal

29th January, 2024